
From: Sally Ottoson
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Transient Camping-A BIG NO!
Date: Monday, July 29, 2024 4:36:48 PM

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This is a poor idea - do we not realize the fire danger inherent in this bad plan?
Sent from my iPhone
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